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To: All Residents of High Meadow Cooperative #1, Inc.  
 
From: Stillman Management – Jenna Guiliano, Property Manager  
 
Date:  March 23, 2021 
 
Subj: Landscaping Services   
 
 
Please be advised that High Meadow’s new landscaper, BrightView will 
commence their services on Wednesday, March 24th, 2021, and Thursday, 
March 25th, 2021 for Spring cleanup and will be on-site weekly each Thursday 
after that, weather depending.  
  
There is noise associated with their services such as backpack leaf blowers, 
lawnmowers, etc. BrightView has promised to not make noise before 8:30 am 
or after 5:30 pm each Thursday.  
  
We look forward to the services our new landscaper will be providing.  
  
Thank you.   


